
Dear Paula, 

 

03 17 00 

 

Thank you very much for your prompt answer and wish to help me. I believe you will be 

receiving this E-mail on friday, and this is a day that use to be a very busy day for me, as use to be 

mondays. As I think your E-mail address is at the University, so you will be receiving my 

comments regarding your last message on next Monday (I've used a wrong number, it should be 5-

b, in stead of 6-b) since there was a short number 5.   

 

On the other hand, please take a look at Amazon site, search for your own book (Art, 

Innovation and Politics . . .), and tell me latter on if you agree with me. 

 

Best regards 

 

José Luiz 

 

 
 


